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Scholastic book fair countdown! 

 
Dear families, 

 
Our school’s Scholastic Book Fair starts next week! Students will be scheduled time 

to browse and shop at our school on Wednesday May 3rd 5:00PM-6:30PM, 

Thursday May 4th during both nutrition breaks and after school at 3:30PM-

4:30PM.  

 

Students will be creating wishlists during their library period and these lists will be 

sent home with item names and their corresponding prices.  

 
And don't forget! Even if you can't join us in the school, you can experience the joy of 

our Book Fair online by visiting our Virtual Book Fair Extension beginning May the 

1st!  

 

 https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5184886 

 

Before our Fair begins, click the link to: 

• SAVE it to your browser 

• WATCH videos of popular new titles 

• PREVIEW our Featured Books 

 

Share this link with Grandparents, too! Extended family can participate in the 

Virtual Book Fair Extension from the comfort of home. 

 
Remember, all purchases benefit our school and earn Rewards that can be redeemed for 

books and Education Resources for our school’s classrooms and library. 

 
Thank you for participating in our 

Scholastic Book Fair! 

 
Happy Reading! 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5184886

